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Marine Protected Areas in the context of Marine Spatial Planning – discussing the links

Presented by WWF

1. Reference is made to the report of the second OSPAR Workshop on Spatial Planning in the North Sea (2005) at document BDC 05/7/3-E(L). WWF believes that integration of spatial protection measures for fisheries purposes and nature conservation purposes is vital in addition to the issues already addressed by SPINS. WWF therefore considers the joint meeting of OSPAR MASH and the NSRAC Working Group on Spatial Planning (under the EC CFP) a unique opportunity to explore this field.
2. This document both highlights and makes reference to a WWF report
 (Annex 1)  which discusses the links between marine protected areas and marine spatial planning.  The report considers the issues and opportunities, using fisheries as one of a number of case studies, of the relationship and links between marine protected areas, with their specific biodiversity based objectives with a marine spatial plan as a management tool for the wider sea.  Hardcopies will be available at the MASH-NSRAC 2005 meeting.

Action requested
3. The  joint meeting of MASH and  NSRAC is invited to take note of this report and make use of its findings, as appropriate, in the course of developing its work on MSP.
Annex 1
Marine Protected Areas in the context of Marine Spatial Planning 
– discussing the links

A report for WWF-UK
November 2004

By Susan Gubbay
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